
Vote “NO” on I-2066 to put our communities first, protect 
energy efficiency, and prevent higher energy bills.

I-2066 will be on the ballot this November. This initiative would attack energy efficiency by repealing 
common sense protections—leaving all of us with higher energy costs and making our communities 
more vulnerable during storms, wildfires, and deadly heat waves. It’s backed by powerful interest groups 
who want to stop the transition to clean energy and make as much money as possible while families and 
businesses pay higher bills. 

How would I-2066 affect us?

•	 I-2066 would make energy bills more expensive and raise costs for families and individuals living on 
low-incomes. It would force utility companies to keep investing in outdated technology and pass the costs 
on to customers.

•	 I-2066 would jeopardize energy efficiency programs and take away important customer rebates—
broadly reducing access to efficient, money-saving appliances.

•	 I-2066 would roll back existing laws that keep our utilities on the path to clean energy. 

•	 I-2066 would have far-reaching impacts that would undermine our Clean Air Act, threatening 
health protections against harmful air pollution. It would limit towns, cities, and counties from making 
decisions that work best for their communities.

How can we beat I-2066?

Endorse
Endorse No on I-2066 today!  
Sign the Pledge to Vote No!

Donate
No on 2066 — Donate via ActBlue  
Check: “No on 2066,” PO Box 9100 
Seattle, WA, 98109

Contact
info@no2066.org 
www.no2066.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8Yc1XJycHr6fsVaWeJoMccP59ST9hAbTNWQ2TfhjorBJOmw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEPu80WsStBd1R7JEgCkLZdvDTRd99qstXF8B4bY-kS9i7kQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://secure.actblue.com/donate/noon206
mailto:info@no2066.org

